The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia requests a
report on circumstances of violation of rights of Sevastopol residents
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The Main Investigative Department of the Investigative Committee of Russia for the Republic of
Crimea and the city of Sevastopol is checking the fact of complaints from residents of Sevastopol
about the actions of the developer, who allegedly illegally sold apartments allocated by local
authorities to families of the deceased rescuers and disabled.

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia Alexander Ivanovich Bastrykin instructed
the head of the Main Investigative Department of the Investigative Committee of Russia for the

Republic of Crimea and the city of Sevastopol V.N. Terentyev to submit a detailed report on all the
circumstances of the incident.
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